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“Carnegie Mellon is pleased to express strong support for the National Artificial Intelligence 

Initiative Act of 2020.  With this legislation, the House Science and Technology Committee has 

created a blueprint for ensuring sustained U.S. leadership in AI.   

The Initiative supports comprehensive and coordinated research in fundamental discovery as 

well as advances in key AI application areas such as health, education, transportation, energy 

and manufacturing.  The visionary focus on broad based STEM education, development and 

ethics will ensure that AI innovations advance economic opportunity and improve the quality of 

life of Americans.” 

 

 

 


